
To our valued clients,
As the COVID-19 Coronavirus continues to affect our communities, we are taking action to 
help ease your minds while continuing to meet your project needs in a safe and responsible 
manner.  As many states are implementing stay at home orders, PrecisionPoint’s services 
support many of the nation’s industries considered “essential Infrastructure” as defined by the 
Department of Homeland Security.  As such we continue to operate in a socially responsible 
manner to help slow the pandemic and protect the health and well-being of our employees 
and clients. 

Precautions we are continuing to take:
•	 Our offices are closed to outside visitors and clients and only open to essential employees; 

however, we remain open remotely and virtually.
•	 You can reach us by calling our Main office phone (317) 660-8620 that is being routed 

to remote locations to maintain our communication with you.
•	 Project Managers, Sales, and I will maintain normal communication with you to ensure your 

projects are being completed.
•	 We are monitoring the situation daily and will communicate changes, if any, as they arise.

Thank you for your continued trust in PrecisionPoint; please reach out with any questions and/
or concerns.

Mark Hanna | President & CEO | mark.hanna@precisionpointinc.com

This includes working from remote home offices and when on client sites 
collecting vital 3D scan data, we are working in unoccupied buildings or during 
evening shifts with little to no contact with building occupants, exercising 
social distancing, and maintaining hand washing measures ensuring we are 
practicing all the CDC health and hygiene recommendations to combat this 
virus.

Our Core Values remain intact and we stand committed to keeping your 
projects on track through excellent service and delivery of our products and 
reality capture digital twin services.
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